
July 14, 2015 

 

Regular meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Sparta was held July 14, 2015 at 7:00 PM. 

Members present:  Supervisor Mark Schuster, Deputy Supervisor Glenn Kreiley, Council Deb 

Halpenny and Bill Smith. 

Absent:  Len Davis. 

A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Glenn Kreiley to accept the minutes of the 

June 9, 2015 meeting.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

A motion was made by Bill Smith and seconded by Deb Halpenny to accept the minutes of the 

June 15, 2015 meeting.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Bill Smith to transfer the following from 

the General fund: 

From A1090, $2,100.00; A2544, $680.00; A2555, $192.00; A2650, $800.00; A2705, $3,000.00; 

A3040, $2,100.00; AUB $500.00 into Account Nos. A1420.4, $6,000.00; A1910.4, $337.00; 

A1920.4, $35.00; A7989.4, $3,000.00. 

All voted yes.  Carried. 

General bills 124-138 were audited and approved for a total amount of $3,799.99. 

Highway bills 104-122 were audited and approved for a total amount of $72,431.24. 

A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Bill Smith to adjourn the meeting.  All 

voted yes.  Carried. 

Next regular meeting will be held August 11, 2015 at 7:00 PM. 

TOWN CLERK 

Sheila Duffy 


